
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(REGARDING SUMMER VACATION) 
 

Dear Parents and Students,                          Date : 16/05/2025 

 

Summer Vacation for all the students of classes Nursery to 

XII will be from 17th May 2025 (Saturday) to 30th June 2025 

(Monday). The school will reopen on 01st July 2025 (Tuesday) 

for all the students with Regular Summer School Timings. 

Parents are requested to visit the school website for important 

updates.  

We wish to imbibe in our students the willingness to spend their 

summer vacation well; making optimum utilization of time, 

following their heart's passion and also at the same time 

enhancing their academic knowledge.  

The syllabus of the academic session 2025-2026 has been given 

to the students along with the dates of the examination and the 

first exam i.e. Periodic Test –I & Quarterly Exam for Class 

Nursery to X & XII will be commenced from 15th July 2025 

after the school reopens, therefore take advantage of your down 

time to complete the syllabus and the holiday homework.   

Let your ward chalk out a timetable for his/her daily routine. 

Assist him/her and teach him/her to prioritize. Counsel him/her 

to devote some time to studies as well.  

We wish your ward a very rejuvenating vacation and seeking 

your cooperation in all our endeavours as always. 

Thank you, 

PRINCIPAL 


